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INFORMATION BULLETIN 2017/18:36                                                                                                                                         

 
  
 
  
 TO:  All MUNFA Members St. John’s Campus 

 
 FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee 

 
 DATE: May 9, 2018 

 
 SUBJECT: REMINDER - Seeking Comments from Academic Staff Members 
  

 
We are presently reviewing the Terms of Reference and operation of the St. John=s 
Academic Freedom and Grievance (AF&G) Committee as part of the triennial review 
of that committee. We invite submissions from Faculty, Librarians and ASM-CFEs on 
any aspect of the AF&G Committee which you wish to bring to our attention.  The 
review covers a four-year period from January 1, 2014 up to December 31, 2017. 
 
We particularly encourage responses from those of you who have had direct interaction 
with the AF&G Committee during this period. 
 
Submissions should be directed to Chris Dennis, Chair, MUNFA Triennial Review 
Committee (cdennis@mun.ca ). The deadline has been extended to Monday, May 14, 
2018. 
 
Triennial Review Committee Members: 
 

• Chris Dennis (Q.E. II Library, Retired) 
• Greg Harris (Education) 
• Sherrie Myers (Engineering, ASM-CE) 
• Gary Paterno (BioMedical Sciences) 
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